
 
 
 

 
 

MFAT Management Response to an Evaluation 

Management Response: MFAT Support To Pacific Justice Sector 2010 - 2020 

Recommendation Response and Action 

(Agree, Partially Agree, Reject) 

MFAT should develop a justice sector strategy and M&E 

framework to support evidence-based learning, management and 

reporting 

Agree. This idea has been socialised and noted. We plan to work 

with stakeholders on this during 2021/22. 

The strategy should explore opportunities to expand the scope of 

support to the non- formal justice sector in the Pacific, in 

particular focusing on innovation and activities that are 

demonstrating results 

Agree. Opportunities to expand the scope of support are being 

explored as part of the planning for the new regional programme 

that is currently under way. 

The strategy should build on the good relationships that have 

been established with the formal justice system in the Pacific to 

reach out to the non-formal justice sector 

Agree. Noted.  We envisage this happening under the new 

regional programme. 

The strategy should continue to support activities that improve 

court performance and access to the courts, but this needs to be 

balanced with more holistic support 

Agree. Noted and being explored in planning currently under way. 

The strategy should prioritise funding in both formal and non-

formal justice sector support, depending on the strengths, 

opportunities and needs of different PICs 

Agree. Noted and being explored in planning currently under way. 

 


